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Sent: 20 June 2002 11:47 
To: Ward, Ursula 
Subject: RE: CHI Investigation - War Memorial Hospital 

with regard to surgical patients going to Gosport, we would send TTOs for any medication they would not 
keep- our own ward pharmacist usually advises us on this 

the few patients that we do send are usually going for convalescence/rehab. - their needs are mainly nursing 
care plus we usually have to wait for a bed to come up so I don’t feel we are discharging them too early 

we would actually like more beds available at GWMH- plus some of the patients request it - but some of the 
GPs have been reluctant to have their patients moved there 

the vascular consultants do an out-patient clinic once a week at GWMH and in the past have seen patients on 
the wards -either planned or by request 
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